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SPH REIT MANAGEMENT PTE. LTD. 
(Registration No: 201305497E) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 
 

CHANGE TO HALF-YEARLY REPORTING OF FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 
 
SPH REIT Management Pte. Ltd., in its capacity as manager of SPH REIT (the “Manager”), 
refers to the amendments to Rule 705(2) of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited which were effective from 7 February 2020. 
 
The Manager wishes to announce that SPH REIT will henceforth adopt the practice of 
announcing financial statements on a half-yearly basis. Accordingly, the next half-yearly 
financial statement announcement will be for the period 1 March 2020 to 31 August 2020.  
 
Notwithstanding the foregoing, the Manager will maintain communication with stakeholders 
through various channels, and provide, where appropriate, business updates in between the 
announcements of half-yearly financial statements.  
 
SPH REIT intends to maintain the current practice of making quarterly distribution to unitholders. 
Each distribution, as always, will be subject to the approval of the board of the Manager. 
 
 
Issued by SPH REIT Management Pte. Ltd. 
As manager of SPH REIT 
14 May 2020 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
This announcement is for information only and does not constitute an invitation or offer to acquire, 
purchase or subscribe for Units. 
 
The value of Units and the income derived from them, if any, may fall or rise. Units are not obligations of, 
deposits in, or guaranteed by the Manager or any of its affiliates. An investment in Units is subject to 
investment risks, including the possible loss of the principal amount invested. 
 
Investors should note that they will have no right to request the Manager to redeem or purchase their 
Units for so long as the Units are listed on Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-
ST”). It is intended that Unitholders may only deal in their Units through trading on the SGX-ST. The 
listing of the Units on the SGX-ST does not guarantee a liquid market for the Units. 


